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Good morning, 

I am writing you to oppose HB 2548. This measure will literally destroy agriculture in 

Oregon. Farms are being attacked by anti agriculture legislation every single year.  

Farms need to be able to make decisions on employment daily and cannot rely on 

“public servants” to make those decision them. We need to keep government and 

their insane regulations out of the business community as much as possible. Please 

stop attacking local farms because it’s hurting not only the farmers and their families 

but the employees of our farms as well. If this type of legislation continues there will 

be no more agriculture left in this state. We are part of the Tillamook Cheese Coop in 

tillamook Oregon and this legislation will hurt our creamery. Thankyou! 


